
 

 

 

I object to this proposal on the grounds that it is purely commercial in intent and entirely fails 
to consider the health grounds. Companies such as Vodafone continually dismiss the 
enormous weight of circumstantial evidence linking health problems with radiation emitted 
from their base stations by claiming there is no proof. The claim that ought to be given 
precedence is that there is no proof their technology is safe. Vodafone now want to increase 
the power of their base stations with the appalling comment that it is to increase in-building 
penetration. In other words, people that have previously had less exposure to radiation are 
more likely to be affected.  
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